
Khloe Kardashian

Known for her free spirit, Khloe Kardashian isn’t one to stay
mum about what’s said about her or her family. Born on June
27, 1984, she has expanded her family’s brand alongside her
sisters Kim and Kourtney. In addition to starring in the hit
reality TV show, Keeping Up With The Kardashians, she has
appeared  in  numerous  spin-off  series  on  the  E!  network,
including Kourtney and Khloe Take the Hamptons and Kocktails
with Khole. She is now best known for her amazing body and
dedication  to  fitness.  Along  with  several  fitness  based
magazine spreads, she has also published her book, Strong
Looks Better Naked.

Khloe Kardashian was featured in the spotlight more than ever
for her celebrity marriage to NBA star Lamar Odom. In 2009,
after knowing each other for only 30 days, the two wed in a
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televised fairy tale celebrity wedding with friends, family,
and camera crews. They were determined to prove that their
whirlwind  romance  would  last  forever.  Unfortunately,  what
seemed like her happily ever after turned into a devastating
heartbreak, and after four years of marriage and months of
break-up rumors, Kardashian filed for a celebrity divorce from
Odom in 2013. Her only serious or public relationships after
the split were with rapper French Montana and NBA star James
Harden.  When  Odom  was  recently  hospitalized  for  a  drug
overdose the entire Kardashian family rushed back to his side.
Though Khloe stayed with him through his recovery and helped
him get a place to live, they are not getting back together.
The couple’s celebrity divorce had been dropped but Khloe has
filed  again.  Most  recently,  the  reality  TV  star  has  been
rumored to be dating Trey Songz.
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